
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Happy New Year to all our families.  

We wish you every happiness for 2024. 

School App 

The school app is our main                         

line of communication                                                                                                                                            

to parents. It is a great  

way of ensuring good                                                                                                                                                             

communication with                

families and all                                                                                                                                                                                         

information is uploaded onto it                                                                                                                                          

regularly.  It is very easy to install and to navigate.                                                                                                                      

If you require any assistance with this, please                                                                                                                      

contact the school. Remember to follow us on                                                                                                                       

Twitter/X. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

  

As always if you require 

any further information 

please do not hesitate  to 

contact Mrs Blair (Principal 

Teacher) on                             

0141 883 8367                                    
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